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Cabinet 

Minute of Decision 

This document contains information for the New Zealand Cabinet. It must be treated in confidence and 
handled in accordance with any security classification, or other endorsement. The information can only be 
released, including under the Official Information Act 1982, by persons with the appropriate authority.

Additional Item: Power to Act for CBC on 9 December 2020

Portfolio Prime Minister

On 7 December 2020, Cabinet:

1 noted that at its meeting on 9 December 2020 the Cabinet Business Committee (CBC) will 
be considering a paper on COVID-19 Response Planning for the Summer Holiday Period 
[CBC-20-SUB-0122];

2 authorised CBC to have Power to Act at its meeting on 9 December 2020 to take decisions 
on the submission.

Michael Webster
Secretary of the Cabinet
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